
   

 

  
Dear Family and Civil Law Attorneys:  
 
We need your help! On May 18, 2024, the Twelfth Judicial District Pro Bono Committee and 
the Volunteer Attorney Program of New Mexico Legal Aid will be sponsoring a legal fair in 
Ruidoso, New Mexico!  
 
All legal consultations will take place in-person at the Eastern New Mexico University- 
Ruidoso, located at 709 Mechem Dr., Ruidoso, New Mexico 88345 from 10:00 a.m. to 
2:00 p.m. Consultations will be on a first come, first served basis.  
 
Please note that we are not asking you to take on cases for full or partial representation, 
but rather, we are asking you to provide 20-30 minute consultations with your assigned 
participants during the legal fair hours.  
 
** YOU CAN EARN ONE CLE SELF-STUDY CREDIT FOR EVERY 3-HOURS OF 
VOLUNTEERING! 
 
The Access to Justice Commission provides malpractice insurance to volunteers for all 
consultations with pro bono clients during the in-person Legal Fair. 
 
To volunteer for this event, please register by clicking the button below.  
 
If you have any questions or need more information, please contact Rachel Skinner at 
12thjudicialprobonocommittee@gmail.com. Thank you for your time and consideration. We look 
forward to hearing from you soon! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
District Judge John P. Sugg 
Chair, Twelfth Judicial District Pro Bono Committee 
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